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PUBLIC HEARING 
Monday, October 9, 2017 

 

 
ELECTED OFFICIALS PHYSICALLY PRESENT: Bill Brown, Dean Hazen, Eric Jakobsson, 
Jared Miller, Dennis Roberts, Maryalice Wu, Diane Wolfe Marlin 
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS PRESENT VIA TELECONFERENCE: Aaron Ammons, Ward 3  
 
ELECTED OFFICIALS ABSENT: Charles Smyth, City Clerk 
 
STAFF PRESENT:  Brandon Boys; Elizabeth Hannan; Sanford Hess; Wendy Hundley; Natalie 
Kenny-Marquez; Kay Meharry; Brian Nightlinger; Mat Rejc; John Schneider; Craig Shonkwiler; 
James Simon 
 
OTHERS PRESENT: Members of the Media  
 

 
I. CALL TO ORDER AND ROLL CALL 
 
 With a quorum present, Mayor Marlin called the public hearing to order at 7:00 p.m.  
 

Mayor Marlin opened the hearing and stated the purpose of the hearing, which was to 
receive public input on a proposed amendment to an annexation agreement between the City 
of Urbana and Wendl, Inc.  This annexation agreement was approved on March 24, 2005, 
pursuant to Ordinance No. 2005-03-036, for tracts of land generally located at 1901 S. High 
Cross Road and currently owned by Charles L. Wendling and Riggs Land Holdings, LLC. 
 
Mayor Marlin also added that a notice of public hearing was published on September 22, 
2017. 
 

II. PUBLIC INPUT 

 No one came forward.       
 
III. ADJOURNMENT 
 

There being no further comments, Mayor Marlin declared the hearing continued to 
October 23, 2017 at 7:01 p.m. 

 
 

Wendy M. Hundley____    Minutes Approved: October 16, 2017 

Recording Secretary 
 


